
From: Carol Davidson 
Sent: Mon 12/2/2019 11:51 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
CC: Dave Barrow; Joe DiPaola; Carmine Perrelli; Greg Beros; Tom Muench; Castro Liu; 
David West; Karen Cilevitz; Godwin Chan 
Subject: Committee of the Whole Meetings 

Hello, 

I have appeared at COW meetings in the past and find them informative and helpful. 

The residents of Richmond Hill need this opportunity to engage with Council and 

Richmond Hill staff. We all care about our community and we need to exchange ideas 

and solutions. 

Do not take away the right of Richmond Hill residents to participate in this democratic 

process. Keep the COW meetings and hold them when working residents can attend, 

19:30 pm. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Davidson  

Resident 


